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COMMENTS ON THE CURRENT STRATEGIC PLAN AND A NEW STRATEGIC FRAMEWORK FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE BASEL CONVENTION

Reference to your correspondence cited above   regarding the decision for parties to provide comments on the current Strategic Plan and a new Strategic Framework, we are honored to submit here below   the following for your consideration.


We wish to recognize that the various sectors of the strategic plan for the period 2002-2010, that were implemented have contributed significantly towards the attainment of the Basel Convention objectives.
Also, we noted that the plan in reference was not fully implemented because of insufficient funding. Subsequently, this set back  among other  factors affected mostly  member states   in developing countries, as it became difficult for these countries to attain the full benefits that link waste management and the achievements of the Millennium Development Goals, human health and livelihood.

In taking into consideration the ongoing, we strongly propose that the parties of  the Basel Convention, with the assistance of its Secretariat should  ensure that the new strategic framework  seeks for ways to integrate the implementation of the Basel Convention objectives to the GEF Funding Mechanism. Where this is not possible, the parties of the convention should take adequate measures to create a financial mechanism that will secure and mobilize financial resources for the implementation of the convention.

With the assistance of the secretariat, it is our desire  that the funds secured  will be mobilized to assist  developing countries and countries with economies in transition  strengthen their  Basel convention national focal units so that they can assist their Governments  identify, formulate/develop and implement  their priorities  within  the framework of  the Convention’s objectives. 

Furthermore, the new strategic framework should restructure the institutions of the convention by closing the regional/coordinating centers, and thereafter transfer  their activities to the secretariat or maintain the centers and strengthen them financially so that they can assist the countries. If the first option is accepted, the additional funds that will be saved could be directed to developing countries, and used for the strengthening  and promotion of  national efforts  in terms of  capacity building and awareness raising, formulation and enforcement of regulations,  technical assistance and technology transfer etc.

We hope these  contributions will be helpful, and may we  use to this opportunity to express our continued commitment to the objectives of the convention.

Thank you.
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